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March 4, 2021 

 

Christine E. Long  

Registrar 

Ontario Energy Board  

2300 Yonge Street, P.O. Box 2319 

Toronto ON  

M4P 1E4 

 

Dear Ms. Long, 

 

RE:  EB-2020-0026 Halton Hills Hydro Inc. 2021 Rates Application 

Energy Probe Submission on the Unsettled Issue 

 
By Procedural Order No.6, the OEB invited parties to the EB-2020-0026 proceeding, the 

application by Halton Hills Hydro Inc. for approval of its 2021 rates to make submission on the 

unsettled issue by March 4, 2021. That issue relates to the appropriate costs associated with the 

OEB-approved Incremental Capital Funding for the new transformer station to be included in 

Halton Hills Hydro’s 2021 opening rate base. 

 

School Energy Coalition kindly shared with Energy Probe a draft of its submission on the 

unsettled issue. Energy Probe agrees with the submission of School Energy Coalition and in the 

interest of avoiding additional regulatory costs Energy Probe decided not to prepare a submission 

on the unsettled issue. 
  

Respectfully submitted on behalf of Energy Probe.  

       

 

 

Tom Ladanyi 

TL Energy Regulatory Consultants Inc. 

 

cc.  David Smelsky (Halton Hills Hydro Inc.) 

Tracy Rehberg-Rawlingson (Halton Hills Hydro Inc.) 

Richard King (Osler Hoskin and Harcourt, LLP) 

Patricia Adams (Energy Probe Research Foundation) 

Roger Higgin (Sustainable Planning Associates Inc.)  
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